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Parish of Dunshaughlin and Culmullen 

    7th March 2021 

The Third Sunday of Lent 

Priests of the Parish 

Fr. Seán Henry P.P. 01 - 825 9114 Fr. Joseph Clavin A.P. 01 - 824 1976 

Parish Office; Pastoral Centre (Monday & Thursday 10am until 2pm) 

Phone 01 8259114 or email office@dcparish.ie 

www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie 

Webcam – Live Streaming Visit www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie/live-webcam/ 

Pastoral Centre: Phone 01 802 4780 or email pcmanager@dcparish.ie   

Religious Shop; Pastoral Centre, Mon to Fri (10am to 1pm) 

Mass Intentions for the coming week 
 

Saturday 6
th 

 Dunshaughlin Vigil – Mary & Michael Mahon.   Lauri Lawless. 

Anthony & Julie Colderick & Bridget Boland  

Sunday 7
th

 Dunshaughlin 9am – Peter Burke 

Sunday 7
th

  Dunshaughlin 12 noon – John Summerville M.M. James & Hannagh 

McManus. Packie & Enda Doyle.  

Tuesday 9
th

 March Dunshaughlin 10am – Maureen Phelan  

Thursday 11
th

 Dunshaughlin 10am – Andrew Quirot  
  

Saturday 13
th

  Dunshaughlin 7pm Vigil – Josie Murray 

Sunday 14
th

  Dunshaughlin 12 noon – Anne Rattigan  
 

Masses: Sat Vigil 7pm, Sundays 9 am and 12 noon. (Webcam only)  
 

Weekday |Masses at 10 am. 

Confessions Sat 12.00 - 1 pm (Priest Available in Church) 
 

Rosary; each evening at 7 pm on webcam 

Adoration; Tuesdays 10:30 till 1pm & 7-9pm (All welcome) 

Baptisms in the Parish 
We are receiving calls in relation to Baptism/christening. We welcome your 

calls, basically Baptisms like public Masses are suspended for the present. 

However if parents want a child baptised please call us, we can do so with 

restricted numbers ie. parents and god parents only. Otherwise we can take 

bookings for June/July and hope restrictions will be lifted. We pray God’s 

blessing on all babies waiting for baptism. 
 

The Word of God in Lent 

Lent is a time for prayer, fasting and penance but also for Reading  

the Word of God. Reading the Scripture helps us to come to  

know and love Jesus and walk in his ways. 

‘When the Sacred Scriptures are read in the Church, God  

himself speaks to his people, and Christ, present in His Word  

proclaims the Gospel. Therefore the readings from the Word of  

God are to be listened to reverently by everyone, for they are an element 

of the greatest importance in the Liturgy’. Pope Francis The Joy of the Gospel 

 



Year of St Joseph 
Devotions — Rosary and Benediction Wednesdays at 7 pm on webcam 

Trócaire Lenten Campaign 2021 
This year Trócaire’s Lenten Campaign will explore the impact  

Of conflict on families in South Sudan. This Lent we learn more 

about the suffering of people who have lost their homes and  

loved ones to war. We see how they are rebuilding their lives  

through love, friendship and human solidarity.  
 

Trócaire Boxes are available to collect at the Churches or Parish Office 

Envelopes for 2021 
Spare envelopes are now available in the Church, if you take a box please enter 

your name and address on first envelope for our records, thank you. 

Holy Water — leave and collect 
If you want to have some holy water for your home, you can leave a full bottle 

on the table in porch the priest will bless the water and leave for collection. 
 

Pope Francis - Visit to Iraq 
We pray for the success of the Pastoral Visit of Pope Francis to Iraq. Iraq is the 

land of Abraham our Father in faith, Abraham is recognised too as the Father of 

the Jewish and Islamic Religions, may the visit of the Pope help to bring 

reconciliation and healing to the Iraqi people 
 

St Monica’s Prayer Group 
Mondays after 10 am Mass on webcam, please send in your own petition on 

line or drop into petition box in Church 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Section 

First Communion children and their parents join us for Mass today at 12noon. 
The do this in Memory programme continues. 

Little Way Sunday School; all children are invited to link in to this 

wonderful 20 minute video on the Sunday Gospel  

google Little ways - Sunday School to link in. 

Grow in Love Newsletter; collect this months Newsletter in the Churches 

Confirmation Boys and Girls — Catechesis tomorrow Monday 8
th
 at 7.30 pm. 

Sacred space; outside the Church, stop, pause, reflect, say a prayer. 
 

Childrens’ Act of Sorrow 

O my God, I thank you for loving me, I am sorry for all my sins, for not loving 

others and not loving you,  Help me to live like Jesus and not sin again. Amen 

 
 

We wish everybody a happy and safe return to school. 
 


